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Comments: I am against your proposal for managing the Heber wild horse population.   

 

This land is funded by the taxpayers for ALL people to enjoy the Apache-Sitgreaves National Forest and

watching the horses and not just a selected few who want to use the land for their own profit of running cattle on

the land.  

 

The wild horses cannot be limited to 21 square miles of the 43 thousand square miles of public land.  You are

giving these public lands away to special interest groups and that sounds like discrimination against the majority

of the population and taxpayers to me. 

 

DO NOT REMOVE any of the wild horses from this forest, but instead remove the cattle.  You are planning on

taking the lives of these magnificent wild horses for a few cattle.  This assault on OUR wild horses must stop.

Leave them alone and stop catering to ranchers - some of whom aren't Arizona residents.

 


